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Emmanuel	Baptist	Church,	
Thank	you,	Emmanuel	for	
helping	with	this	year	Caring	&	
Sharing	and	for	those	of	you	
who	gave	of	their	resources	or	
of	their	time.	I	appreciate	your	
generosity.	

Wilma	Jean	Lovejoy	

-Sunday School- 
A Group for You 

In Emmanuel Sunday School Groups, we 

Emmanuel	Family,	
Thank	you	so	much	for	all	the	prayers,	
phone	calls,	text	and	visits	during	my	
Knee	Surgery	and	after	I	got	home.	We	
have	been	so	blessed	with	wonderful	
meals	from	our	church	family.	We	are	
blessed	with	such	a	loving	caring	Church	
family.	Thank	you	again.			

We	love	you	all,	
David	and	Jody	Lang	

	

Don't	Miss	Wednesday	
Wednesday	nights	at	Emmanuel	
are	something	special:	Fourth	and	Fifth	
graders	come	after	school	for	handbell	
practice.	Then	some	of	our	youth	meet	to	
perfect	their	handbell	skills.		Our	
Wednesday	Cooks	provide	a	delicious	
meal	at	5:00	pm.			
					At	6:00	pm	children	come	together	 to	
discover	 God's	 Word	 together.	 	 Youth	
explore	 the	 Bible	 as	 they	 celebrate	 in	
worship	 with	 friends.	 Adults	 meet	
together	 to	pray	 for	 the	community,	our	
church,	 our	 family	 and	 our	 friends.	 All	
this	happens	while	preschoolers	learn	of	
God's	love	through	amazing	workers.	

	

Dear	Mark	&	Bernard	Beckman,	
We	cannot	fully	express	our	gratitude	for	the	
beautiful	pews	donated	by	Emmanuel	Baptist	
Church.	Our	new	mission	McCurtain	(MUC)	is	the	
latest	for	Oklahoma	Indian	Missionary	
Conference	of	the	United	Methodist	Church.	It	has	
been	vacant	for	a	few	years	and	has	now	served	
as	an	after-school	program	with	8-14	children	
attending.	Several	of	their	parents	have	decided	
to	attend	church	services	since	they	helped	
unload	the	pews.	God	Bless	you	and	your	church,	
Love	in	Christ	
Patsy	Eyachabbe	
	



	

	

  		

	


